
 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                    LBN – 26.10.23-Y11 Progress Evening

         

26th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

Our first Year 11 Progress Evening for the current academic year will take place on Thursday  

16th November 2023, running from 4pm to 6.00pm. We would like to invite you to join us for this important 

event that will help you to understand how your child is progressing in Year 11 and how best you can 

support them in the run up to their mock examinations which will be held in January 2024. 

 

The Year 11 Progress Evening will be a face-to-face event and will be held in our Main Hall and Dining 

Hall. Please come into school via the Student Entrance.  5-minute appointment slots will be available 

with each subject teacher.  

 

Appointments will be made online via School Cloud. You will receive further details regarding how to 

make bookings week commencing 6th November 2023. 

 

Miss Oakley, the Head of Year 11 will be available for drop-in appointments throughout the Progress 

Evening as will Mrs Lawrence the school SENDCo. 

 

We look forward to meeting with you. 

 

 

 

 

Miss S L Burn 

Assistant Head Teacher 
 


